
 

 

 

   

23 September 

 

Appointment of Portfolio Manager  

 

 
Fisher Funds Management is in the process of expanding and strengthening its investment 
team and have announced today the appointment of Matt Peek as Portfolio Manager, New 
Zealand Equities. Matt will assume responsibility for managing the Kingfish Limited portfolio, 
effective 1 October 2022, and is supported by Senior Investment Analyst, Michael Bacon. Sam 
Dickie will take on the role of Portfolio Manager for Marlin Global Limited. 

 
Since joining Fisher Funds in 2017, Matt has been Senior Investment Analyst in the New Zealand 
equities team, with responsibility for coverage of many of the Kingfish portfolio companies. 
Prior to Fisher Funds, Matt spent 10 years in equity research and investment banking with 
Craigs Investment Partners and Macquarie.  

 
Matt Peek and Michael Bacon have worked closely with Sam over the last five years managing 
the Kingfish portfolio and have significant combined experience investing in the New Zealand 
share market.  
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